
Gordon Avenue Secondary Water Trunk Line Installation Project: Rainbow Drive to 400 West

Layton City will begin the Gordon Avenue Secondary Water Trunk
Line Installation Project within the next couple weeks.  The project
entails installation of a 36-inch secondary water transmission line
between Rainbow Drive and 400 West.  The project completion is
expected by late fall 2024.  Please follow all traffic control
directions, detours, and closures during this time.

Please contact the Engineering Department with any questions or
concerns, 801-336-3700.


